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dteit&L 
P U B L I C  R E L A T I O N S  D E P T .  

ICtmgstoit, (Oklahoma 

SEPTEMBER 19-26. 1969 

FRIDAYs SEPTEMBER 19 
10:00 A.M. Departmental Meetings, which include faculty and students, are designed 

to provide opportunity/ for discussion of common problems. Places for 
meetings will be announced by department chairmen. 

ELECTION OF "MISS LANGSTON" will be held, Please cast your vote 
today for the young lady of your choice who will reign as OUR "Miss Langston" 
for 1969-70. 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 
8:00 p.m. Football Game. The Lions' season opener will be against Cameron State Col­

lege in Lawton. Beat'em again, you mighty Lions!! 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 21 
9:00 a. m. Sunday School will be held in the I. W. Young Auditorium, 

10:00 Morning Meditation. Speaker for Sunday's worship service will be The 
Reverend Goree L. James, a minister of the C.M. E. Church and an official 
of the Guthrie Job Corps Center for Women. Services of worship will be 
held in the Little Theatre of Hargrove Music Building, 

5:30 p.m. Movie. "Sam Whiskey" 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24 
10:00 a. m. Pep Assembly will feature introduction of cheerleaders and football team. 

7:00 p.m. Movie. "Support Your Local Sheriff. " 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 26 
10:00 a.m. Meeting of Academic Organizations will be held in places designated by 

sponsors. 

ITEMS OF INTEREST . . . 

Campus organizations are requested to have the name of their sweethearts in the Office of the 
Coordinator of out-of-class activities, Miss Gloria D. Prewitt, by October 3, 1969, Formal attire 
will be required for persons attending the Coronation and Coronation Ball this year. 

(Continued on Back of This Page) 



The Army Reserves Unit at Stillwater, under Captain George H, Kendall, has openings 
for two men from Langston University. Reserves meet once monthly and offer a chance for 
advancement and army deferment. If interested, contact Frau Elizabeth Kendall on campus. 

Students who have been assigned to Breaux Hall and Young Hall and who have paid for 
room and board charges for these facilities are advised that they will be given a "rebate" for 
the difference in charges of the residence halls temporarily assigned and these facilities. 
This will be effective the date you move from your temporarily assigned hall. If you have 
questions about this matter, please contact the office of the Business Manager or the Dean of 
Student Affairs Office — Dean of Student Affair s. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

Students who do not have a completed Health Record on file in the Health Center on or 
before October 1, 1969 will have their registration cancelled. (See "Regulations For Students") 
Dean of Student Affairs Office. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

Students, faculty and staff reporting to the Health Center for services must present 
I.D. Cards. -- Dean of Student Affairs Office 

Card of Thanks: 

Mr. and Mrs. Booker T. Morgan of the University family wish to express deep 
appreciation to members of the Langston University staff and faculty for the many kind ex­
pressions of sympathy during the loss of the mother of Mrs. Ella P. Morgan. 

* * * * * * * * * * * *  

* * * * *  
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